
 

HOW ABOUT A ROTARY SAFARI? 
 
Have you ever wanted to see Rotary in action in one of the poorest  
countries of the world?   
 
Come join the Zambia project team to view how Rotarians and our  
partners are working to improve child nutrition as well as to alleviate  
poverty 
 
See how rural Zambians live, cook, sleep and work and you can help  
weigh and measure the children in our program.  
 
See how our program leaders teach mothers to feed their babies better and view the water systems we have 
installed. 
 
See budding agricultural programs and goatherd. 
   
Visit Rotary projects such as a Rotary sponsored ophthalmology clinic,  orphanage projects and a park. 
 
Fly into Livingstone and stay for a day or two then travel to the Muzya about 2 hours from Livingstone.   
 
Zambia is a very safe country which has never had a civil war or major crime, although traveling in a foreign 
country you should follow usual precautions.  
 
 Along with the humanitarian portion of the trip, we have the option to: 
 1. View Victoria Falls one of the 7 natural wonders of the world 
 2. Cruise the mighty Zambezi 
 3. Take a microflight over Victoria or raft the Zambezi 
 4. Traditional Zambian markets 
 5. Sample traditional Zambian foods 
 6. Travel to nearby Chobe National Park in Botswana where one of the 
      largest elephant populations in the world is seen along with many of the 
      animals for which Africa is so famous 
 7. Drive through Mosi-au-Tuna National Park where you might see a rhino 
 8. Have a 5 star dinner near Victoria falls 
 
WHEN: Early to mid-June 2017; 12 to 14 days (We need to hear from you as soon as possible to determine if 
there is interest in the Safari) 
WHO: Trip is limited to 10 Rotarians and friends 
COST: Estimated at about $5,000 which includes airfare 
LODGING: Comfortable, safe, modest facilities 
CONTACT: Charles Erickson (cerickson2003@gmail.com) – Lincoln East Rotary Club 
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